




This copy of the Wright Family Bible was sent to me by Grace Potter Tippett. Over the 
years, it’s gotten a little worn. The original photocopy is not very good, to make matters 
worse. Grace went through and transcribed the photocopies onto a typed page which was 
extremely thoughtful. Each transcription precedes the original. 
 
It looks like the Bible records were also sent to the DAR Library in Washington, D. C. 
Where the original Bible is, I don’t know. 
 
Carol Van Tine Yocom 
April 15, 2006 






















